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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
February 2, 2021 
 
 
The Eau Claire City Council extended an offer of employment to one of the candidates for City Manager 
interviewed on January 14 and 15, 2021.  That candidate informed the City yesterday that they have 
accepted a competing offer of employment from another municipality.  The City Council will meet in 
closed session next week with Baker Tilly, the City’s search consultant, to determine next steps going 
forward.  The City Council remains committed to working alongside City staff, the residents of Eau 
Claire and our community partners in the search and selection of Eau Claire’s next City Manager.    
 
Further information with respect to the City Manager search process can be obtained by contacting 
Council President Terry Weld at (715) 456-8080. 
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